
SANDISFIELD CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

 

 

DATE:         

August 21, 2018 

PLACE:      Town Hall Annex  

TIME:         7:00 P.M 

PRESENT:  Paul Gaudette, Mary Turek, Steve Harasyko, and Clare English 

 

Paul opened the meeting at 7:00 P.M.  Bills were paid and the mail perused.  

 

Paul opened the public hearing for Smigel (204/51) at 7:15 P.M. on his 

RDA.  A short discussion ensued regarding the cutting of trees.  Clare made 

a motion to grant a negative determination.  Seconded by Mary Turek, the 

motion carried unanimously.  Paul closed the hearing at 7:25 P.M. 

 

Paul opened the public hearing for the Town of Sandisfield (411/8) at 7:30 

P.M. on their NOI.  Robert O’Brien and Fred Ventresco were present to 

represent the town.  The DEP had issued a file number but noted that certain 

obligations for an NOI had not been followed and they needed to be done 

before the commission could give a ruling. The NOI did not include an in 

depth description of the work to be done, no notice had been sent by 

certified mail to the abutters.  DEP also felt the Army Corps of Engineers 

should be notified.  Bobby said he talked to the Army Corps of Engineers 

and they were fine with the project.  He was meeting with someone the next 

day. When all requirements were met the commission would then be able to 

give a ruling.  Until then no work could be done on the project.  The 

abutter’s notice needed to be sent to the commission within the next week 

and also the DEP.   The hearing was adjourned until September 18, 2018 at 

7; 30 p.m. 

 

Paul opened the public hearing for Croiber/Levine (204/58) at 7:35 P.M. on 

a RDA to expand deck.  A short discussion ensued.  Clare made a motion to 

grant a negative determination.  Seconded by Paul, the motion carried 

unanimously. Paul closed the hearing at 7:45 P.M. 

 

Paul opened the public hearing for Peter Brittingham (412/37) on his RDA 

for clearing trees at 7:50P.M.  A short discussion followed. Mary Turek  



Made a motion to grant a negative determination.  Seconded by Steve 

Harasyko, the motion carried unanimously.   Paul closed the hearing at 8:00 

P.M. 

 

A discussion followed on the purchase of a new computer.  The laptop we 

have is totally fried.  John Shannon gave a quote of $765.00 plus $100.00 to 

take the hard drive from the old one and reload it.  Paul had checked on line 

and it was within the same price range and this one would have the addition 

of it being setup for us.  Clare made a motion to go with John Shannon.  

Seconded by Paul, it carried unanimously. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Clare M. English 


